
Send photos of RAD Jacobs Pirates 
having fun in their Core Value T-Shirts 

or school colors to Mr. Shaw at 
kshaw@town.hull.ma.us! They’ll be 

featured in our next Spirit Day 
slideshow and maybe right here in the 

Blue Notes! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 Mark Your Calendar!  
Oct 29—Wear Your Costume to School! 
Oct 29—Ms. Money & the Coins 
Nov 11—Veterans Day, No School 

A Note from the Principal 

I hope everyone has weathered our first Nor'easter! 

We were fortunate that not many lost power in Hull 

like so many of our surrounding towns. Today our 

staff wore jeans and pink, and made donations in 

memory of Emma Ryan, a Hull High School student 

who passed away unexpectedly five years ago. Emma 

was the daughter of Mrs. Ryan, one of our fifth grade 

teachers. Emma's caring, kindness, and joy live on in 

the many kind deeds performed in her name. The 

Ryan family started The Emma Ryan Memorial Fund 

(EM20) in her memory. The foundation provides 

scholarships and awards to high school students and 

sponsors various events and activities each year. This 

year in conjunction with the Hull PTO, The Emma 

Ryan Memorial Fund donated blue light glasses to 

our whole school!  

Just a reminder, students may wear their Halloween 

costumes to school tomorrow but must leave any 

costume masks and accessories at home. 

~Mrs. Cappadona   

Christine Cappadona, Principal Kyle Shaw, Assistant Principal 
 

The Hull Public School System Does Not Discriminate On The Basis of Age, Race, Color, National Origin, Gender, Gender Identity, Disability, Homelessness, Religion, or Sexual Orientation. 

Once again influenza vaccine will 

be available for students to receive 

at the Jacobs Elementary School. If 

you are interested in having your 

child receive the vaccine at school 

please complete the attached 

consent form and return it to the 

school nurse. 

Winter Coats 
The Jacobs School has a supply of new and lightly 
used winter coats. If your child is in need of a coat 

for the winter, please contact Maureen Rosenplanter 
by email or call 781-925-4400 x1228. 

Jacobs School Secretary 

Wanted 
Send your resume to Mrs. 

Cappadona at 

ccappadona@town.hull.ma.us  

mailto:kshaw@town.hull.ma.us
https://www.emmaryanmemorial.com/
mailto:ccappadona@town.hull.ma.us


 

 

 

 

The Jacobs School’s One Word this year is Kindness! So in the spirit of kindness the Hull PTO and the Emma 

Ryan Memorial Fund donated blue light glasses to our whole school! 

What is blue light?  Blue light is a high-energy visible light and has shorter wavelengths. It is known as blue 

light because it is on the violet-blue band of the spectrum. Blue light is present in sunlight but is also 

something we can see from screens such as TVs, computers, smartphones and tablets. 

Why block blue light?  As the world becomes more and more reliant on technology, research is beginning 

to unfold about the potentially harmful blue light that comes from our phones, computers, and TV screens. 

Blue light glasses help filter out the blue light and protect your eyes. 

Kindness is a gift everyone can afford to give. Sprinkle kindness everywhere you go! 

Our First Grade Students are proud to present their Halloween Book-O-Lanterns, pumpkins decorated as 
some of their favorite book characters. They are on display in the school lobby for all students to enjoy! 


